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Cases of workers' compensation and committee work? 

 

Senator Moore asked (Hansard page 11) if there had been any cases of workers 

compensation within the branch caused by the work of any of the Committees. 

 

For the past decade, there have been no workers' compensation claims lodged against the 

department in relation to committee work. 
 


